Briscoe, Tracx

From: Mathur, Vineeta

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 8:19 AM

To: ‘Jon Chew!'

Cc: Briscoe, Tracy ,
Subject: RE: Referral of Application 217-01-High Ridge LLC
Thanks Jon.

~~Vineeta Mathur v .

(“ ssociate Planner Gl iy
City of Stamford Government Center oo . P
Land Use Bureau Lo Feb 22 20\7 : :
888 Washington Blvd., 7 Floor ’ . : ¢
Stamford, CT 06904-2152 : . e el ;
Phone: 203.977.4716 : e T
Fax: 203.977.4100 . F e e
Ernail: vimathur@stamfordct.gov R
Web: www.cityofstamford.orq

From: Jon Chew [mailto:jchew@westcog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 8:17 AM

To: Mathur, Vineeta

Subject: Referral of Application 217-01-High Ridge LLC

To: Vineeta Mathur, Associate Planner

(

From: Jonathan Chew, Senior Project Manager

Re: CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG
from Stamford — Application 217-01 High Ridge LLC

Date: February 22, 2017
Thank you for submitting to WestCOG the attached referral.

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal intermunicipal impact.

Therefore it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the regional staff is making no comment.

JON CHEW
Senior Project Manager, Western Connecticut Council of Governments
tel 203-312-1073 - fax 253-252-8543 - jchew@westcog.org




